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a cross sectional study of 132
female dancers ages 12-14
assessed for anthropometric
parameters, Generalized Joint
Hypermobility (GJH),
scoliosis, knee muscle
strength, postural balance,
proprioception ability, and
Patellofemoral Pain (PFP) 
published in 2021 by BMC
Musculoskeletal Disorders



TakeawaysTakeawaysTakeawaysTHETHETHE

Dance teachers, healthcare
practitioners, and dance
experts should develop
screening programs to identify
GJH and scoliosis
Proprioceptive and postural
balance exercises should be
used for every joint in these
dancers 
These dancers are at high risk
for patellofemoral pain (PFP)
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Specific strength training
should be used to improve
muscle strength in dancers
with scoliosis and/or GJH to
counteract hyperextension
(specifically at the knee)
Hyperextension should be
brought into correct
alignment
Exercise plans shoulde be
symmetric and balanced 
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Take average length of toe
reach en fondu from
supporting leg (3 attempts) in
each direction, parallel
Divide each average by the
length of your leg 

Leg length =  ASIS to tip of
medial malleolus 

Multiply by 100 for balance
score %

use this as an assessment and
training tool 

Y Balance Test used for testing
Dynamic Postural Balance 
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Dance friends?Dance friends?Dance friends?   

Like this post?Like this post?Like this post?

Questions?Questions?Questions?

Follow @madetomove.ca for more!

Email hello@madetomove.ca!

Share this link!


